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To:   RCSA Leadership Advisory Committee  

From:   Natalie Dillon, Regional Director 

Subject:  LAC Meeting Frequency (Agenda Item #8) 

Date:  May 1, 2024 

 

The Colusa Sutter Yolo Regional Child Support Agency came into existence in January 2021. In 
the first year, the Leadership Advisory Committee, LAC, met four times. In 2022, the LAC 
reduced its meeting frequency to twice annually. Generally, the Spring meeting focusses on 
budget and the Fall meeting on program performance. The RCSA Bylaws (attached) state that 
the Regional Director will convene the Child Support Leadership Advisory Committee meeting a 
minimum of one time per year.  

Does the LAC want to continue to meet twice annually or reduce the meeting frequency to 
once a year?  


